Happy Christmas! Dear friends!
Thank you for your prayers and support
of the ministry to prepare young generation
of leaders to spread gospel in Russia!

We want to see you, to have tea together.
We pray for you, for the peace in the hearts

of people and between nations (to stop the war).

May your heart be lifted in praise this
Christmas for the wonderful gift
of Jesus and the joy He brings to our lives.

Have a wonderful Christmas and a blessed New Year!

Peter Mitskevich, president

and staff of Moscow Theological Seminary



